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Telephone: 213/463-1629

S PA C E S March 19,1992

Steve Rebuck & Fran Dukehart
1120 Peach Street
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

Dear Steve / Fran:

I want to thank you for inviting me to the Board meeting of the Art Deal Foundation. I was quite impressed
by your future plans for the site and the addition of new Board members. The enthusiasm was wonderful.

I can appreciate all the work you both put in those long years.

I look forward to helping as best I can as an Advisory Board member in future productive years.

Please keep me in touch with your activities.

I have enclosed some ideas for the roster we talked about at the meeting.

Sincerely,

— " " "

Seymour Rosen
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cc: Elizabeth Appell

A Non Profit Tax Exempt Educational Corporation


